
From: Redacted 

Sent: 7/25/2013 11:29:36 AM 
To: Malliett, Valerie (valerie.malliett@epuc.ea.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Commissioner Sandoval's presentation 

Will do. Thanks for following up. 

From: Malliett, Valerie [mailto:valerie.malliett@cpue.ca.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, July 25, 2013 11:08 AM 
To: Redacted 
Subject: RE: Commissioner Sandoval's presentation 

Connor, 

Thanks 

Commissioner Sandoval says to go ahead an throw away the lipstick - not important to her to 
get it back. Thanks for thinking of her. 

Valerie Malliett 

415-703-1721 

From 
Sent: 
To: Malliett, Valerie 
Subject: RE: Commissioner Sandoval's presentation 

Redacted 
Thursday, July 25, 2013 11:06 AM 

Great photos! Thank you for sending this along! 

mailto:valerie.malliett@epuc.ea.gov
mailto:valerie.malliett@cpue.ca.gov


From: Malliett, Valerie fmailto:valerie.malliett@cpuc.ca.qov1 
Sent: Thursday, July 25, 2013 11:01 AM 
To: | Redacted I 
Subject: Commissioner Sandoval's presentation 

Valerie Malliett 

Office of Commissioner Catherine J. K. Sandoval 

California Public Utilities Commission 

505 Van Ness Ave. 

San Francisco, CA 94102 

415-703-1721 
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